
22nd February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Big Bang Fair - Thursday 22nd June 2023

We are delighted to have the opportunity to take Year 7 & 8 to the Big Bang Fair which is being held at the NEC Birmingham
on Thursday 22nd June. There will be lots to discover, from the environment and sustainability, to inventions and innovating
the next big thing - there will be something for everyone.

We will travel to Birmingham by coach, leaving school at 8am, so please drop your child to school by this time. We are
booked into the afternoon session so this will finish at 4pm and we will return to school at approximately 8.30pm.

Students must wear full academy uniform and bring a packed lunch.

There are only 45 tickets available and these will be allocated on a first come, first served basis of payment being
received. The cost of the ticket is £30 per student which covers the cost of the coach. An offer is now open on sQuid for
you to pay. The deadline for payment is 12pm Friday 17th March, or when all the tickets have been sold.

Please complete the consent form here.

Yours faithfully

Z Delan�

Mrs Z Delany
Operations Officer

https://forms.gle/ursDBK4A1rRiuX9K7

